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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Monday, August 18, 2008 11:15 AM

To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret

Subject: FW: Aug 27 Penn ichuck Petition for Increase

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. OW 08-073, Pennichuck Water
Works.

--Kim

Original Message
From: Teel, Nancy [mailto: Nancy.TeeI@FMR.COM]
Sent: Monday, August 18, 2008 10:07 AM
To: PUC
Subject: Aug 27 Pennichuck Petition for Increase

Hello,

I live in Nashua but work in Boston and thus, cannot attend the 8/27 meeting.

I have to say that I was quite appalled at the percentage of the proposed water increase. While we have very
good water and continuing that is essential, the naysayers re: government versus private ownership of
Pennichuck may have had a point. In these tough economic times, no one’s salary is increasing 11.27%, let
alone 25.27%. I think the percentages are a bit extreme and I hope the Commission will do the right thing and
reconsider the extent of increase, as well oversee that monies are being appropriately spent.

Thank you for your consideration,
Nancy Teel
5 Pitford Way
Nashua, NH 03063

Nancy Tee!
Director Integration Planning
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